
Dear Council 
I wish to raise strong objection to the proposed licence sought buy the above address. 
This is based mainly on the late licence for liquor being sought and the outside space creating noise 
in a residential area . 
I also understand that a late music licence is now being sought and am told that it is planned to hire 
it out as a venue for weddings , party's etc. 
Churchill Rd is a residential road which has defiantly benefited from some of the local pubs and clubs 
closing down in recent years with regard to noise and violence on the street, I believe that the late 
licences being sought for the weekend and week have the potential to cause unwanted noise and 
traffic to local residents and the potential for a return to general rowdiness and people hanging 
around the area. 
As a person who already pays to park my vehicle on the street, I am already struggling to park on a 
weekend evening and so I believe that with unrestricted parking after 6.30 and no restriction on the 
weekend , this will really increase the problem of being able to park within a safe walking distance 
from my home. 
I don't object to a restaurant being there but the late alcohol and music licence is totally unwanted 
by myself and many neighbours and very concerning . 
Please log my objection. 


